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SUBJECT:  Renaming General Education Categories

SENATOR PROPOSING MOTION:  Kathleen Shannon

SENATOR SECONDING MOTION:  John Nieves


MOTION: Resolved:  In the event that the full faculty vote fails to change SU’s general Education requirements to the General Education Steering Committee Model, the Faculty Senate will form ad hoc committees for each of the requirements in our current general education program in a manner similar to that used when new hegis codes are considered for inclusion.  These committees will be given the following charge:

1. Create a descriptive name for the general education requirement you represent.
2. Write a brief description of the requirement, the benefits thereof and the rationale for it that would be appropriate for inclusion in a brochure to describe the university’s general education program to students both current and future.
3. Report back to the Senate on the results from 1 and 2 no later than the second meeting in Fall 2021.
At or shortly after the second meeting of the Faculty Senate in 2021, the Senate will construct a recommendation for changing the names of the general education requirements (perhaps keeping the numbers and letters, eg 1a, 3b, to assist in the transition).  It will also appoint an ad hoc committee to solicit additional faculty input, work with the University Publications department and develop a brochure to advertise our general education program and its value to students, parents, prospective students, employers and graduates.
Amendments made at the meeting:

JUSTIFICATION:   It is unlikely that anyone would disagree that our general education program suffers from a lack of appreciation; students are too likely to view these classes as things to “get out of the way”.  It behooves us to do a better job communicating the reasons for the requirements and the value we expect them to have for the students required to meet them.
The justification for making this motion now is that in the past, when proposed changes to general education have not been adopted, usually all the work stops there.  We need a plan to move forward even if the drastic restructuring proposed by the General Education Steering Committee does not win faculty approval. It is clear that a repackaging of our general education curriculum is needed even if a total restructuring may not be.

ANTICIPATED IMPACT:
Negative:  It is work for faculty. 

Positive:    It would improve the attitude of both students and faculty to our general education program.

Is this a recommendation to the Provost?  Yes___	Not yet__X__
Is this a recommendation to someone else?  No____  	Yes, to Faculty Senate 

DATE:  Number of Senators Present:    	     Votes in Favor:         	 Motion Passes or Fails:
